

Fairview PTA Newsletter

Message from Fairview District 72 - February 9, 2022



Fairview PTA Newsletter

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Stress-free Fundraising:

Noodle Benefit Night

Our next PTA Benefit Night is this Thursday, February 10th at Noodles & Company, in the Village Crossing Shopping Center, from 4-8pm. During this four-hour window, when you mention the Fairview South PTA while ordering, or you type the code "GIVING25" when ordering online, a portion of the proceeds go directly to the Fairview South PTA.

Spirit Wear:

We want to thank everyone who was able to order items from our Spirit Wear sale! We hope you enjoy your new Fairview gear. Also, thank you all for your patience! We know many of you received your items later than expected due to delays caused by the ongoing Pandemic.

Valentine's Day Party:

Thank you to our Room Parents/Guardians who have been hard at work preparing fun activities and games for all Kindergarten through 4th grade classroom Valentine's Day Parties and making sure our teachers have all the necessary supplies to make next Monday's parties fun and memorable!

2022 Fairview South Bookfair:

One of our favorite events is upon us! The Fairview South Scholastic Bookfair is next week! The 2022 Bookfair will be available in person for students ONLY, during school hours. This is very exciting for the children, because our last "Inperson" Bookfair was in 2020! The "Inperson" fair will be from Monday, February 14th through Wednesday, February 16th. Children can either pay with cash or an "e-wallet" that can be set up through the Scholastic website. Families as well as the Fairview community will be able to take full advantage of the Bookfair through the Scholastic website for two whole weeks starting February 14th until February 27th.

We know that many families love to contribute to their child's classroom libraries by purchasing books for your child/ren's teacher. Unfortunately, Scholastic does not offer "Teacher Wish Lists" online. If you would like to donate to your child's teacher(s) so they can purchase books to grow their classroom library, you are welcome to purchase a book(s) and send them to school with your child/dren to give to their classroom teacher, once they have arrived at your home.

Please note: Books usually ship to homes in 2-3 weeks. All proceeds will go directly to the Fairview South library.

Bookfair Website: https://www.scholastic.com/bf/fairviewsouthsch

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact kbastian@fairview72.com

Niles Township Community Clothing Closet Event:

Our clothing drive is coming to an end this Friday, February 11th. Please see the flyer for more details.

If you have any questions, please contact us at our new email address: pta@fairview72.com

Sincerely, Fairview South PTA

7040 Laramie Avenue, Skokie, Illinois 60077

847.929.1050











Hosted by Fairview PTA

Monday Jan 31st- Friday Feb 11th

WE ARE ASKING FOR GENTLY USED OR
NEW CHILDREN'S WINTER WEAR
DONATIONS
BOOTS, HATS, GLOVES AND SCARVES
ALL SIZES K-8TH

**All donations will go to the Niles Township Community Clothing Closet

Please contact Fairview PTA for questions (847) 929-1048

PTA@fairview72.com

Drop off locations
District 72 Admin Office

& Main Office, School Entrance